
 

 

10th March 2025 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Please find attached your child’s GCSE Examinations timetable along with important instructions 
regarding JCQ. It is important that you talk to your child about these expectations so that they are 
clear of what is required of them during the exam series. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 
 
Miss A Clarke 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


